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| strongly object to policies W3 and W4 (Brooklands Farm) of

the draft Local Plan to 2040 for the following reasons:

1. Loss of high-quality landscape with wonderful rural views of the distant Blean.
CCC's Landscape Character Assessment 2020

recommended that CCC should reinforce the open rural setting south of
Whitstable and resist development in the A299 New Thanet Way corridor.

2. This is not a sustainable place to build a large development, from which (if its
like the rest of south Chestfield) more people would be commuting to Canterbury
than any other destination, almost all of them by car. It will also contribute to
traffic congestion in the north Canterbury area.

3. Increased flood risk downstream on the Swalecliffe Brook. At present heavy rain
sits on the farmland before is slowly evaporates or trickles into the Brook. Vast
areas of storage would be required to accommodate rainwater run-off from any
urban development, but this could not be located close to the Brook because that
area already floods when the river level rises over the riverbanks as happened in

February.
Regards
Gillian Keith
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